
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Welcome to Year 5! 

It has been lovely to see the children back at school, enthusiastic to learn. We hope that 

each child has come home feeling settled and happy in their new class.  

We would appreciate if parents could contact their child’s teacher as soon as possible to 

introduce themselves and to establish an opportunity for contact, should this be necessary. 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you need to inform us of anything or ask 

any questions.  

Our email addresses are: 

Mr McGarry- cm362@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 

Miss Gieron- lg331@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 

Miss Keogh- hk117@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 

Mrs Sealey- ss833@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 

My Maths 

You should have received a letter regarding My Maths, a new platform that we are using 

for maths homework this year. My Maths allows children to complete their homework 

online, and the site also contains refresher lessons and a self-marking function. Each 

class now has homework set so please make sure that your child is checking and completing 

each task. New tasks will be set weekly. 

Reading and Homework Diaries 

Our expectation in Year 5 is that each child is reading regularly at home, getting their 

diaries signed by an adult. As such, each teacher will be checking reading diaries every 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday morning. Please ensure that each check will show reading 

in between.   

 

Spellings 

Our spelling focus this week is on –ed and –ing verb endings. Please ensure that children 

are checking the spellings they have written into their homework diaries each week.  

 

Have a lovely week and stay safe,  

 

          Mr McGarry         Miss Gieron          Miss Keogh       Mrs Sealey 


